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St. Charles, IL – The Association of Nutrition & Foodservice Professionals 
(ANFP) will host its 2024 Spring Regional Meeting later this week in 
Cleveland, OH. Attendees will gather April 18-19, and will have the opportunity 
to earn up to nine continuing education (CE) hours.  
 
This year’s meeting brings a change from the typical ANFP Regional Meeting 
format. Instead of a hotel venue, the meeting will take place at the Hospitality 
Management Center at Cuyahoga Community College, which allows for a 
more hands-on meeting approach.  
 
Sessions range from traditional panel discussions to leadership training to 
hands-on culinary demonstrations. Attendees will also have the opportunity to 
network with a variety of vendors at the expo on Friday, April 19.  
 
The next ANFP live meeting is the Annual Conference & Expo (ACE), which 
will take place June 10-13 in Reno, NV.  
 
Learn more about the Regional Meeting and ACE at 
www.ANFPonline.org/events.  
 
ANFP is a national not-for-profit association established in 1960 that represents more 
than 14,000 professional members dedicated to the mission of providing optimum 
nutritional care through nutrition and foodservice management. ANFP members work in 
hospitals, long-term care facilities, correctional facilities and other non-commercial food 
settings.   
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